
Honorable John A. Svahn

I _ Assistant to the President

>{ for Policy DeveloDment

Washington, D.C.

.....a!_i Dear Mr Svahn :

Enclosed, in accordance with the provisions of Executive

Order No.----llO30, as Mended, is a revised version o_f_a__propg_s.ed

Executive order entitled "Manageme6tof-th-e-ciom-p-iCt of Free
Assonant-with the Republic of the Marshall_.Islands, the

Fed e-r_ed--s_tes-bf-Si_0nesia_a_t_Rephblic of Palau."

The revised version of the Executive order incor_rates the

changes agreed to by the agencies at a meeting on May 14th and in
further discussions _ong the agencies on bilaterial issues since

that meeting.

Also enclosed is a llst, prepared by OMB staff, of other

authorities delegated to the President by the implementing

legislation. We would appreciate your views as to which of these
authorities should be delegated at this time; the agency to which

they should be delegated; and the terms and conditions, if any,
under which the authority should be delegated.

It is our intention to beginthe final clearance process for

this order promptly, upon confirmation that the revision resolves

all concerns noted in response to earlier requests for co_ents.
On behalf of the Director of the Office of Management and Budget,

I.would appreciate receiving any comments you may have on this
verslonof the Executive order. All comments should be

transmitted to Mr. John F. Cooney of this office (395-5600) by no

later than Monda_;/uly 28, 1986.

........ ._/ jlJohn _. ¢arley
Ge_r&Itounsel

Enclosure


